
Elmstead Parish Council – April 2023 

Tendring  

February 27th GS and AW attended the TCBGC Meeting at Colchester Rugby 

Club. 

March 1st AW attended Community Grants WP via ‘Teams’ 

March 2nd GS and AW attended Full Council. 

March 13th GS attended Resources and Services Committee. 

March 14th AW attended Planning Committee. GS spoke at the meeting on an 

application in Great Bromley. 

March 17th GS attended Cabinet. 

Ian Davidson continues to email out the latest relevant local government 

information.  

Elmstead 

Recycling boxes are now only being given to those that moving into new 

properties. 

GS reported the dumped caravan to ES -this was not resolved before it was 

torched.  Photos of the caravan have been forwarded to TDC due to the safety 

concerns of twisted metal and debris. 

Complaints of flytipping on the A133 which have been reported. 

We have met with new residents in Lanswood Park and Victory Fields. 

The photographs of the missing signs in School Road and Church Road have 

been forwarded onto Mr Howard dept who deal with them for collection from 

PC. 

The lights on Clacton Road are still out despite being reported a number of 

times. 

We have received an email with reference to litter picking which we will 

pursue on the Bromley Road. 

We have had an enquiry with regard to the public footpath outside Lanswood 

Park as a resident would like to be able to walk into the Village. 

Gary and Ann Councillors for Elmstead - April 2023 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


